
							     

						      	
					     CESA #3             
					     NWEA – MAP Data Analysis 	
						       Training
					     Tuesday, October 18, 2011
					     _________________________________

CESA #3 will be offering data analysis training for school districts who 
have done Fall testing with the NWEA-MAP assessment.

The training is scheduled for Tuesday, October 18th at the CESA #3 
building in Fennimore.  This training is designed to be a training of 
the trainers.  Districts are asked to send a team of folks who will be 
trained to go back to the district and work with their teachers on the 
interpretation and application of their districts’ student data.

The morning session (9:00-12:00) will focus on the basic MAP Reports 
that are available on-line for all staff after the fall testing window has 
been closed (Class Rosters, Teacher Reports, Class by RIT, Individual 
Student Reports, and Dynamic Reports).

The afternoon session (12:45-3:00) will focus on “Ordered Reports” 
that each district must order ahead of time from NWEA and place into 
a file that staff can access (pdf format is preferred).  These reports 
are NOT an extra cost to the district.  These reports focus on student 
growth analysis.

Please contact Dave Allen at CESA #3 with any questions 
608-822-3276, ext. 250 or dallen@cesa3.k12.wi.us

You can register online on the CESA #3 website:  
www.cesa3.k12.wi.us,  on MyQuickReg.


